Pete Edwards

Hello there!

I have lived in Bebington for 40 years and have two grown up children and two grandchildren. I was a primary school teacher in inner city Liverpool for over 30 years and am now enjoying a well-earned retirement!

I've been a Local Authority governor at Brackenwood for over 15 years. I feel my experience at the 'grass roots' level of teaching is a useful addition to the varied life-skills and experiences of the other members of the governing body. Being a governor of a local school gives me the satisfaction of contributing in some way to the community and I gain a lot of satisfaction from it. It's nice to work as part of a team who pull together and get on so well with each other.

As well as being part of the main governing body, each of the governors is on a committee and I am on the Curriculum committee. We meet three times a year a week or so before the full governors meeting. I am also the nominated Special Educational Needs governor so I have regular meetings with the SENCO. I was 'adopted' by a Year 3 class last year so I am following them into Mrs Tasker's Year 4 class this year. It's lovely to pop in and see how they're getting on.

Being retired gives me the time to get involved in Brackenwood Junior School. I also enjoy running and I am a member of Birkenhead Athletic Club. Much of my time is taken up with gardening which I thoroughly enjoy. My wife and I spend quite a lot of time at our second home in Caernarfon.

